From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Agenda Management Support
Subject: Item 8 comment_Gibbons, M
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 7:45:57 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Meadow Gibbons <meadowsmail@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 1, 2025 8:07 PM

To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Cc: Mom (Kathleen Sylva) <just.float@proton.me>

Subject: Public Health = Public Safety

*#4*CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Dear Supervisors,

I’'m taking the time to write this email in support of prioritization of funding for public health programs, particularly
mental health.

As you are also community members, I'm sure you see with your own eyes that our streets are frequently tread upon
by those who need substantial mental health and often substance-abuse support. Programs that provide these
services are integral in helping maintain not only improved outcomes for a vulnerable homeless population, but also
safer streets for our children and ourselves to navigate.

Thank you for your thoughtful decision-making during these very difficult times.
Meadow Gibbons

Community Member
Supervisory District 3
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